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1 CHRONICLES 19:10–13 | JEFF ROBINSONNew to NFBC? 

Let's Connect!

Scan ME

Why is God calling you to have _________________?
What ________________ do you have that you're
supposed to be using for God?
Why would we risk __________________ and
____________________?
What would you do to show your _________________?
What is it that you won't ________________ God do?
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2.

3.

4.
5.

August 7, 2022
WORSHIP GUIDE

"After this I looked and there was a vast multitude from every nation, tribe, people, and language..."




At the June quarterly business meeting, our Review Team (Doug Milliken, Jessie Creech, Tim Taylor, Carol Yates, Molly Ann Daniel,
and Seth Haddock) proposed new language regarding the Church Covenant. Copies of this proposed Covenant are available
for your review. You can provide, in writing, any suggestions, edits, or thoughts you have about the covenant by sending an email
to info@nfbcauburn.com. All of your submissions will be considered by the Review Team before presenting the document back to
the church for approval in September. 

The annual Back to School Bash will be held today from 3 to 5 pm at the Auburn City Park. There will be inflatables, snow cones,
dunking booth, face painting, games, and prizes. All activities are free. The Back to School Bash is sponsored by NFBC, a
community partner with Auburn School. 

Join us today at 5:45 pm at Auburn School as we pray over the teachers, students, and staff. 

NFBC Constitution & By–Laws Review

Back to School Bash:

Prayer at Auburn School: 



NFStudents tonight! For more information or question please contact jacobmudd@nfbcauburn.com. 

Popup at Buchanon Park and Chaney's—Saturday, Aug. 20 from 10 am to 2 pm. Join us at the indoor park at Buchanon Park and
then head to Chaney's where you can purchase lunch and/or ice cream. Please join us for the fun outing. 
Nerf Guns and Nachos—Friday, Aug. 26 at 6 pm in the Ministry Center. Everyone is invited—bring your Nerf Gun. We will supply
the Nerf bullets. 

As we consider ministering to people with special needs please attend a meeting at NFBC on Aug. 17 at 6pm with Michele Antle
of the Kentucky Autism Association. Ms. Antle will share information about starting, administering, and implementing best
practices for a special needs ministry. Everyone is invited to attend.  

Pastor Barry will begin a new study on Sunday nights starting August 21st at 6 pm. This study centers on the Holy Spirit.  

You're invited to attend Eastwood's Annual Gospel Homecoming on Sunday, Aug. 21 starting at 6 pm. The bus will depart from
NFBC at 5 pm. The group will stay for Eastwood's dessert fellowship following the singing. Sign up in the fellowship hall.  

Adult discipleship classes will take place on Wednesday nights starting this fall. Three different tracks will be offered for you to
choose from. Registration is required. Please visit www.nfbcauburn.com/adults to register today! 

Track 1: Foundations: A Christ-Centered Parenting Journey led by Dr. Alex Watkins
Track 2: Replicate led by Jeff Robinson
Track 2: Disciple Her led by Emily VanZee
Track 3: Bible Book Study: Philippians led by Doug Milliken

The Ecuador Mission trip is scheduled for Dec. 29, 2022–Jan. 5, 2023. To sign up, email jacobmudd@nfbcauburn.com. 

Kids Choir Launches on Sunday evenings starting at 6 pm on Sept. 11. Kids Choir is for any kid between Preschool and 5th Grade.
For more information, please see Alex Watkins. 

The Worship Choir and Worship Band will begin fall rehearsals on Sunday evenings starting on Sept. 11. The group will meet at 5
pm in the sanctuary. For more information or questions, please see Alex Watkins or email alexwatkins@nfbcauburn.com. 

Newly designed NFBC t-shirts are available for order. Information and order forms are available at each entrance. For more
information, please contact Jacob Mudd. 

UPCOMING EVENTS & INFORMATION 
NFStudents:

NFKids:

Special Needs Ministry Meeting:

New Study on Sunday Nights:

Golden Heirs: Eastwood Baptist Church's Annual Gospel Homecoming:

Adult Discipleship on Wednesday Nights:

Ecuador Missions:

Kids Choir:

Worship Choir and Band Rehearsals:

NFBC T-Shirts Available:
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